
 
 

APRIL 16, 2020 

“I can do all things through Christ”       

       Happy Easter! Alleluia! Alleluia! 

 

Office times for calls or emails: 

Monday to Friday: 

9 am – 12 noon 

Phone: 250 782 4923 

Email: notredame@cispg.ca 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Optional worksheets that have been requested by parents for student 

practice do not need to be sent in. Please only submit the work that is 

requested by the teacher. 

 

Paper Copy Pick Up: 
Every Monday starting at 9 am. 

If you forget or are unable to come, 

please email the office: 

notredame@cispg.ca 
             On long weekends, the pick up day will be moved to Tuesdays. 
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From the Lily Pad: 

 
Please continue to look for things from the Lily Pad 

(The Lily Pad@LogansLilyPad) 

Tabitha Logan will continue to support children and families 

during the day Mondays thru Fridays. 

tlogan@cispg.ca 

 

 

Teachers are available: 

Monday Thru Friday 

9 am – 2:45 pm 

Email or call  

Please contact your teacher to ask about 

the best way to communicate. 
Emails, calls or texts after school hours and during weekends 

will be addressed the first thing the following morning or 

Monday, unless otherwise specified by your teacher. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Currently, the school’s doors are locked to the public. If needing to 

make a payment, we ask that you drop a check off in the mail slot (no 

cash please) or ask Mr. Caguitla (ncaguitla@cispg.ca), our bookkeeper 

to forward you an E-transfer form. Once filled in, it can be returned 

via email to the address above. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this has caused. We continue 

to pray for our school community in light of COVID-19. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regular Student Contact (Attendance)  
The Ministry of Education has mandated that all schools track regular student contact as we 

work in a home learning model for the foreseeable future. The teachers will have the primary 

responsibility to communicate with students on a weekly basis as well as record this 

communication. This communication can take various forms such a phone call, an assignment 

posted on Fresh Grade or through email or a zoom meeting. It is important that your children 

are made available to communicate with their teacher. If a student does not have contact with 

their teacher within any given week, the principal will be notified. Upon this notification, one 

more attempt for contact with this student will be made. If still not successful, it will be reported 

to CISPG and the Ministry of Education. 
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